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Dear Colleagues, 
 
Re:  Myasthenic Screen by Indirect Immunofluorescence 
 
Following our recent change to the Myasthenic screen by indirect immunofluorescence I wanted to 
make our users aware that we are experiencing supply chain issues with the manufacturer. 
We are working closely with them to remedy this, and hope that the service will be able to resume in 
mid-January 2025. 
 
We have safely stored your samples and will test these as soon as the new kits become available and 
have some stock to be able to perform urgent testing should it be required. 
 
Please be patient and bear with us during this transition phase. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us on the above. 

 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
James Hoy 
Laboratory Manager - Laboratory Immunology 

 


